Grand Forks Central Cross Country Uniform
Caring For Your Uniform

The uniform you have just received is property of Grand Forks Central.  You are responsible for it and how you treat it.  Any unreturned or destroyed equipment will be replaced out of your own pocket.  The set you receive for the season has a replacement value of about 150 dollars.
Numbers

Each piece of your uniform has a number on it.  Remember the numbers.  It may even be a good idea to write it down and keep it in a safe place.  You will have to identify your uniform at the meets and make sure you have yours when you leave.  If you end up switching jackets with someone, and you turn in theirs and they do not turn in yours, Coach Allan’s records will still show that you haven’t returned yours.  
Washing Your Uniform

Athletes are expected to wash their uniforms throughout the season and prior to turning them in at the end of the season.  A few tips on washing them:

· You don’t need to wash the uniform EVERY time you wear it.  For instance if you run only the 100 meter dash at a meet, you probably don’t have to wash your jacket.  Repeated washing breaks down the fabric and fades the colors.  If it gets muddy or sweaty, that is a different story.

· When washing, wash the pieces in COLD water.  Cold water results in less color fading, and keeps colors from running together.

· Pay particular attention to the WHITE JERSEY and the MAROON JACKETS.  They should be returned WHITE and MAROON.  Don’t return to me a PINK jersey.  Try washing the jersey separate or with white items.
· Avoid drying your uniform in the dryer if you can help it.  Repeated, hot drying will fade and break down the fabric.  If you have the time, dry for a while, and then hang it up and let it dry that way.  
If you follow these rules, you will have a nice uniform, and you will look like you mean business at the meets.  The better we care for them, the better our teams will look each year!  Thanks for understanding!
